
From: Gaila Adair   
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 2:41 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref Awberry Farm Barn-22873 

 
This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN 
attachments. 

 
I am writing in support of the proposed wedding venue at Awberry Farm Beenham 

and the Licensing Application ref: 22873.  
 
I have known the owners for over 20 years professionally and personally, and have 

full confidence in their compliance of the four licencing objectives. 
 

They feel a responsibility towards the community to make this a viable, positive 
concern and have completed rigorous research with their Noise Management Plan, 
incorporating the proposal of new sound proofing, ventilation and air conditioning so 

that the venue will be a feasible and sustainable proposition and allay any concerns 
that neighbours or the local community may have about possible Public Nuisance. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Gaila Adair BA Hons Msc 

(redacted) 
Brimpton Common, 

RG7 4 
 


